Town of Kent — Streetscape Committee
Minutes of Special Meeting — October 19, 2017

Present: Members Mike Everett, David Bain, Bruce Adams, Rick Osborne, Jim Blackketter,
John Casey and Catherine Bachrach, DOT District Transportation Engineer Gina Greenalch and
members of the public — Maggie Stearns, Peter Vaughan and Hiram Williams.

Chairman Mike Everett called the meeting to order at 10 a.m. After introductions, members of
the group outlined the issues of concern relating to pedestrian and vehicle safety in the village,
using a list of priorities the committee prepared at its special meeting of October 11.

Those issues included a lack of curbing, need for slowing of vehicle traffic, crosswalks,
inaccessible sidewalks for those with mobility issues, the difficult intersection of Routes 7 and
341 and 7 and additional issues relating to DOT as outlined in the Road Safety Audit completed

in November of 2016.

There was extensive discussion of possible actions on the above, with full participation of
Engineer Greenalch.

The meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m.

Catherine Bachrach, Secretary
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These are draft minutes and the Streetscape Committee may make corrections at its
subsequent meeting. Please refer to subsequent meeting minutes for possible
corrections and approval of these minutes.



